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Dr. Amelia D’Souza
Prince Street, Tonk Road
Jaipur- 302056
April 10, 2011

Mr. Swami Sharang

Department of Human Resources
Indian Institute of Medical Sciences
Sitapura, Jaipur 302053
Dear Mr. Sharang,

This is in reference to the advertisement you in the Daily Chronicle two days back. I would like to apply for the position of physician in school. I possess the qualifications you require for this post. I am enclosing my resume with this letter for your consideration.
I have completed my degree in medicine from University of Rajasthan, with specialization in this field. I was also awarded as one of the outstanding students of the school.  I was a dynamic member of the Future Doctors Society and participated in several medical quizzes and competitions.  I have completed my internship at your hospital during my graduation and I am familiar with the hospital rules and regulations.  

I hope you will give me an opportunity to meet you and attend a personal interview.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
Dr. Amelia D’Souza
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